
    

Hello, 

     Support Military Spouses is wrapping up 2015 and it’s been a 
great year because of the help of our partners, committed volun-
teers, and wonderful people just like you.  We are so grateful for 
your commitment in helping us honor, support and encourage 
military spouses and their families.  We couldn’t do it without 
you!   

 We want to wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year. 
 
God Bless, 

Dr. Steve & Diane Rumley, Co-Founders 



Myrtle Beach  
Assembly Party 

Volunteers from 
Walmart, Wells Fargo, 
Home Depot and Grand 
Strand citizens contrib-
uted their time and tal-
ents to help us assem-
ble over 2,000 Christ-
mas Care Packages for 
military spouses and 
children. 

SMS Headquarters 
Moved to Myrtle 

Beach! 
A special thank you to the 
Campers on Mission who 
volunteered their time to 
renovate  our new office 

space.    



SMS Receives Walmart 
Foundation State of 
South  
Carolina Grant 
This generous donation will al-
low Support Military Spouses to 
expand programs into Fort 
Jackson and Fort Sumter as 
well as continue to serve spous-
es in Joint Base Charleston. 

Military Spouse Care 
Packages given to 

Spouses of Deployed 
Military 

Peggy Beauvais, Air Family 
Readiness Center Manager, 
from Moody Air Force Base 

came to Myrtle Beach to take 
Military Spouse Care Packag-

es back to Valdosta, GA.  
They were distributed at their 

Thanksgiving meal for  
deployed families. 

Support Military Spouses 
named Wells Fargo North 
Carolina Non-Profit of the 

Year 
Piedmont East Regional President, 
Jack Clayton (not pictured) & Com-

munity Affairs Officer, Carrie Gray pre-
sented SMS with the UNC v. Duke 

game ball on November 7, 2015.  We 
are so grateful for our partnership 

with Wells Fargo. 



Fayetteville Job 
Fair Conference 
SMS hosted a Job Fair 
Conference for military 
spouses on November 
16 & 17.  Spouses were 
able to meet face-to-
face with employers 
favorable to hiring 
them.  

“I just wanted to thank 
you guys. I got 

my job because of 
your job fair.” -Brandy 
Casique (Fort Bragg 

Spouse), Nov 30, 2015 

Aynor High School Blue Jacket Battalion, JROTC Assembly Party 
Aynor High School JROTC assisted in creating 500 Care Packages in a little under 2 hours!  



Jacksonville Military 
Spouses and Kids 
 Receive Christmas 
Care Packages 
“I was greeted with a smile and 
left with hug (and my amazing 
gifts). You have no idea how 
thankful I am to receive the 
amazing care package! I sat in 
my car and cried when I read the 
children's cards that thanked my 
military family for what we do. 
Thank you from my whole heart 
for the sweet care package!!” 

Alexandra Csonka, Dec 10, 2015 

Christmas Care 
Packages Delivered 

to Fort Bragg 
Spouses and Kids 

Over 1000 military spouses 
and children received 

Christmas Care Packages 
in December at  

Fayetteville. 
Thank you to our loyal vol-

unteers & partners: 
Walmart, Penske, McDon-
ald’s, Wells Fargo, Ameri-
can Bible Society, & Fort 

Bragg Federal Credit  
Union. 


